

2nd March, 2022

Annastacia Kavemba Founder and CEO Shine Epilepsy Support Organization P.O Box 3061-00200, Nairobi, Kenya

Dear Madam,

ASSOCIATE MEMBERSHIP APPROVAL

I am pleased to inform you that the International Executive Committee has approved Shine Epilepsy Support Organization as an Associate Member. As the African Regional Executive Committee, we would like to extend a warm welcome to you to the IBE family. We are excited to collaborate with you and your team in Kenya.

We, at IBE-Africa, will always be available to assist Kenya with any epilepsy-related work. We would write to you separately to introduce you to the IBE Africa family.

Congratulations and best wishes!!!!!

Yours sincerely,

Action AMOS

Vice President Africa

Cc. Vice Chair AREC – Youssouf Noormamode Secretary - Betty Nsachilwa IBE CEO – Donna Walsh Executive Director KAWE - Patrick Ngechu